
Sherwood High School Booster Board Addendum to Minutes 

September 9, 2018 

 

Board Members:  
Jeff Scarvie-President 
Josh Munger- Vice President 
Jim Bonomo-Treasurer 
Ann Pfisthner-Secretary 
Randy Ramp-Athletic Director 
Amy Patterson-Concessions  
Christy Duitman - Sponsorship 
Kristine Cornett-Auction 

Kim Kolb-Auction 
Kelli Hollenbeck-Stadium 
Kate Al-Sheikhly-Apparel 
Tim Sanchez-Apparel 
Casey Steward-Website 
Ryan Zettlemoyer 
Jeremy Pfisthner 
Jason Upton 

Scott Baxter 
 

Squish Pest Control  
Sean McKinley confirmed he has been providing pest control services to the Booster club pro 
bono. Rodent service normal charge is $550. He has also sponsored through Gameday Media, 
the High School program and the youth football program. Sean wanted to set up a booth at the 
homecoming football game to give away swag and advertise.  
 
Typically tent sites are reserved for Sponsors, where a one game sponsorship would cost $500. 
More information on the cost of sponsorships and what it includes can be found at 
sponsorship@sherwoodboosterclub.com.  

 

 
Vote occurred via email. Katie Al-Sheikhly motioned to count Sean’s Pro Bono work and 
Gameday Media sponsorship to as a 1 game sponsor. Ann Pfisthner seconded the motion. No 
one opposed. 
 
 


